
HELLO, DEAR BROTHERS AND
FRIENDS.

VISITS
The months of February and march have been a great blessing for the
church of Nogales due to the abundance of visitors who have honored us
with their presence.

First, we had the visit of our
beloved brothers from
Louisiana, Roberto, Elba and
his son Levi Benitez. The
purpose of their visit was to
encourage our church and
make a great offering towards
our building project to the
glory of God

And third, our great friend
and brother Bryan Piñan
from Ecuador, who came
to edify our churcher in
Nogales, la villa  and
Antofagasta.

Second, we had the visit of
our friends from Lexington
Kentucky, Alvin Cox and Jan
Taylor. They met with the
elders and ministers, in
order to know more about
the plans and projects for
Nogales  in the future.




CELEBRATIONS
We also celebrated the 60th
anniversary of our brothers

German and Trinidad who have
been a great example of

commitment to our church.

And of course we celebrate
the long-awaited marriage of
our son Pedro Israel who tied

the knot with our new
daughter in law Andrea. There

is joy in each of us!



STUDY HOUSES 

                    MISSION CHILE
Mission Chile held our first national mens conference with the
purpose of promoting communion between the leaders of the
Lords churches . This mens conference was attended by
between 80-90 mens.

Mission Chile also held its first united worship this year with all
the Churches and with the parcipation of different congregations
such as: Providencia, Nueva de Valdez, La villa, Los andes,Los
nogales and  Chiguayante. About 140 people attended the
united cult. 

In the Nogales we continue with our cell groups with a great
participation from brothers and visitors. These meetings have
brought rich communion and unity among the bretheren.

Santiago Centro Maipu Providencia 

Nogales Buin Ñuñoa

BAPTISMS
MEJILLONES MRS. INES VICTOR MRS.CAROLA



ACKNOWLEDGMENTS AND
REQUEST

-We thank our God for the baptisms of our sister
Carola, Ines and young victor.

-We continue in prayer for our brother and friend
Milton Andres who is still in a state of gravity.

-We also continue in prayer for baby Samuel who
was born with many complications.

-We thank God for the church in Antofagasta north
of Chile that continues to grow, but now they

expanded to Mejillones which is about 40 minutes
from Antofagasta and we celebrate 2 new baptisms

-And finally, we thank God and all of your
prayers. Our friend Gabriel Pizarro has already

been discharged from hospital and is recovering.

Gabriel Pizarro.

One of the ministries that our church has is called
"BELIEVE GROUP" and is made up of young and

young adults. This group went to an orphanage las
week and many activities with the children

games, meals, songs and talked about the word of
God with the children.

Pedro Sanchez.


